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Teaching Effectively ..... Learning Successfully

The use of CCSD playground is strongly
discouraged.

While CCSD staff is working to ensure public safety, it is not
feasible to clean and sanitize playground equipment at this
time.

Practice social distancing and avoid close
contact with others.

The CDC recommends a minimum of 6 feet distance to reduce
the risk of spread between individuals.

Do not congregate in groups of 10 people
or more.



